
UPCOMING EVENTS
16th- Valentine’s Day Parties
& 
Interim reports go home
19th- NO SCHOOL,
President’s Day
20th- Parent Teacher
Conference information
home to parents
PTO Meeting - 6:00 PM
2024-2025 KD registration
opens up
23rd- Parent Teacher
Conference information due
back
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REMINDERS

CONNECT WITH US
Follow us on Facebook at
Pleasantville Elementary School
or connect with our School Story
on Class Dojo for weekly insights!
If you need help connecting to
Class Dojo, please contact your
child’s teacher. 

We expect all students at
Pleasantville to follow our
school-wide expectations
& be SOAR Leaders. SOAR
stands for being Safe, On
Task, Accountable, and
Respectful. 



TEACHER REQUESTS
We are currently accepting
teacher requests for the 2024-
2025 school year.  Many
factors are taken into
consideration when placing
students.  While we do our best
to accommodate requests, we
cannot guarantee them.
Teacher requests are open
through February 29, 2024.  
Please email Mrs. Tokarz
directly at
lydiatokarz@fairfieldunion.org
or send your request in an
envelope to the attention of
Lydia Tokarz.

CONGRATULATIONS TO:
SOAR STUDENTS 
OF THE QUARTER

2ND 9 WEEKS

Kindergarten
Emily Dennis
Avary Bradley
Teddy Schmitz
Liam Baker
First Grade
Will Thompson
Everett Cleland
Parker Kistler
Second Grade
Keira Kirwin
Braxton Hodgson
Greyson Rogers
Third Grade
Kenzie Fox
Caleb Horn
Sophie Reincheld
Fourth Grade
Kathrynn Higginbotham
Colton Huntzinger  
Bruce Weng

ANNUAL PTO CARNIVAL
The most anticipated
community event at
Pleasantville Elementary is
Saturday, April 6, 2024.  Mark
your calendar! If you’re
interested in volunteering
please reach out to the PTO!  
We need you!


